
Dear Westminster Students, Faculty and Staff, 

Good afternoon. I wanted to moment to reach out and let each of you know 
that I am pleased with the actions all within the Westminster community has 
taken to slow the spread or flatten the curve of COVID-19 during this 
unprecedented time. Please continue hand-washing, social distancing and 
staying home. These three things will help slow the progression of this virus 
and help healthcare agencies meet the demand for services in the coming 
months.  

My purpose in reaching out is to remind you that we are available to assist 
with your health and emotional needs.  

Students, faculty, and staff can set up healthcare-related appointments, even 
from home, if assistance is needed.  

Appointments can be made for illness issues, medication refills, etc. Students 
can also reach out if they need support from our counselors. New 
appointments, as well as return visits for students, are welcome for 
counseling. These appointments will be accomplished via video chat or 
telephone. 

Thank you all again for your patience and understanding during this time. We 
are here to serve you in whatever manner we can. If you have questions, 
please give us a call at 573-592-5361 or e-mail us 
at wellnesscenter@westminster-mo.edu 

Best regards, 

Kim Lorentz, RN, MSN, ANP-BC 
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